Free Hernia Screenings at Saint
Anthony's
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Could that lump be a hernia? Nearly five million Americans suffer from hernias, yet
many do not seek treatment. Today, hernia patients can be treated with an effective,
minimally invasive procedure.

If you are concerned about an abdominal lump, bump or groin pain, make an
appointment for a free screening with Paul Loethen, M.D., Board Certified Surgeon on
the Medical Staff of Saint Anthony's Health Center on Tuesday, November 19, with
appointments starting at 4 p.m. in Suite 305 of Saint Anthony’s Professional Building.

Appointments are limited. Please call 465-2264 to register for this free screening.



